
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Heritage buildings 

I'm writing you today to state my opposition to the proposal by Old Oak that they receive 
permission to demolish the historic buildings on Dufferin.  

They were allowed to destroy Camden Terrace on the proviso that they maintain 93-95 
Dufferin. To allow them to renege on that agreement is truly a travesty and an insult to 
all Londoners who value history and our city's built heritage. 

John Fooks 
706-520 Talbot Street 
LONDON ON N6A6K4 


